
 

 

 

 Baroness Twycross 
Minister for Gambling 

1st Floor 
100 Parliament Street 

London SW1A 2BQ 
 

E: enquiries@dcms.gov.uk  
 

www.gov.uk/dcms 

Deposited Paper Clerk  
House of Commons  
London  
SW1A 0AA  

 

 
25th March 2025 

 
  

 
 
 
Dear Deposited Paper Clerk, 
 
 
I am placing the following document in the Libraries of both Houses: 
 
• Letter to Lord Hayward from December 2024 concerning the Football Governance Bill.  
  
 
 
 
 

With best wishes, 

 
Baroness Twycross 

Minister for Gambling 
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